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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Young people will receive SQA results by post on the 6th August 2024. After receiving results, 
if you or your child wish to discuss these with the school, the Senior Leadership Team will be 
available from 10.30am – 12.30pm on 9th August.  If you wish to speak with a member of the 
team please sign in at the school office and we will see people on a first come first served 
basis. 
 
Alternatively you can email any issues to QMA.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk making the 
subject heading SQA Results and we will be in touch in due course. 
 
In the first instance the SQA provide guidance and support and can be contacted in the 
following ways:  
 

• Website www.sqa.org.uk 

• Candidate advice line: 0345 279 1000 

• Email: customer@sqa.org.uk  
 

You can also use the SDS helpline - 0808 100 8000. 

 
Any young people wishing to change or discuss options should report to Miss McGhie on 
return to school on the 20th August. 
 
I look forward to welcoming our young people back on the 20th August.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Oonagh Browne  
Head Teacher 
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